CANCELLATION LETTER FOR VENDOR
(ON IMPORTER’S LETTERHEAD)

Date:

__________________________

Attention:
__________________________ 

Company:
__________________________

Address:
__________________________



__________________________
Please be advised that effective the date noted above, we are changing our customs clearances to B I Logistics Services Inc. (“BILSI”) Located at 4050A Sladeview Cr., Mississauga, Ontario, L5L 5Y5. Telephone number 905-606-2222 ext 277, Fax number 905-606-2250, E-mail brokerage@BILSI.com  

Therefore, please do not forward any documents for new shipments to our old Customs Broker                                     ___________________, please forward all documents for shipments to our new Customs Broker, BILSI as of the date noted above.
We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for cooperation during our transition. 

Yours truly,

